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Week Ending 02.07.21 

Another busy week in Little Bells saw the arrival of the long awaited sports day. All the 

weeks of practise paid off on the day! The children were excited, as was I, and raring 

to go. They ran, jumped and carefully maneuvered their way to the finish line like pros. 

I am so proud of each and every one of them.  

A breakdown of the results for the day: 

Sprint                       Sack                       Egg & Spoon:  race 1/race 2 

1st Penelope               1st Penelope             1st Evie M                1st Evie B 

2nd Nate                    2nd Jaxon                2nd Penelope             2nd Nyla 

3rd Freddie                3rd Nyla                  3rd Freddie              3rd Jaxon    

On Wednesday we had our wow event to coincide with our summer topic. The children 

spent the morning getting ready for a flight to the destination of their choice.  A 

majority of the children didn’t mind where they were going as long as it was a beach 

holiday and I couldn’t agree more.  After the children had their passports checked and 

their luggage checked in, they boarded the aircraft, where they watched the safety 

video and a demonstration by yours truly. They then enjoyed the in-flight snack and 

entertainment before disembarking.  The children participated in a selection of activities 

throughout the morning from flag painting, paper aeroplane making, sandcastle building 

and making their own ice cream cones.  

As promised some dates for your diary 

Wednesday 14th July End of Year party a.m. 

Thursday 15th July Little Bells Graduation:  Please could we have all graduating children 

in Little Bells for 1.30 p.m. to change into their gowns. The ceremony will begin at 2pm 

and will be held in our Little Bells outdoor area.  Following restrictions unfortunately 

only one parent/carer is permitted to attend and of course, weather permitting.  

Friday 16th July (last day of term) Little Bells will be closing at 3.30 p.m 

Have a wonderful weekend,  

Mrs Hall  

 


